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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 23 MAY 2019 

 
This update is in relation to upcoming work in the future Indigenous Garden area of the 
precinct. We are removing existing services and installing 2 new power kiosks to provide 
additional power to the Locomotive Workshop building. 
 
What to expect: 
Ausgrid and Wilken will be working onsite and will install temporary fencing around the work 
area. 
 
Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times. 
 
Work duration: 
The works are scheduled to commence on Friday 24th May and continue through to mid-June. 
There will be ongoing work in the area as we start to construct the garden. Another update will 
be issued around the timing for this. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Davy Road, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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